
 

 7th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

BOOK WEEK: MONDAY 27TH FEBRUARY – FRIDAY 3RD MARCH 
 

We are very excited to share with you our plans for Book Week 2023. 

 

BOOK FAIR:  

In School: Monday 27th – Y3/Y5   Wednesday 1st March – Y4/6 

 

Afterschool: Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 1st March, Friday 3rd 

March. 

 

The week beginning 27th of February we will be having a Book Fair in school. We hope to have 

the fair open after school (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). The children will be 

given the opportunity within the school day to visit with their classes too and the days are 

shown above. The Book fair is a fantastic opportunity for the children to browse a range of 

fiction and non-fiction books, at the same time raising money for the school. We have 

refreshed our year group recommended reading lists for 2023/2024 and hope to use the 

funds to ensure these are all available in our school library. We would love to have some 

parent helpers on Monday and Wednesday from 1pm to the end of the school day, if you can 

help please complete the following Google Form by Friday 17th February: 

https://forms.gle/wmo9rjxbBHZEbyyb9 

 

DROP EVERYTHING AND READ: 

Monday 27th February 

As usual, please ensure that your child has their reading book with them as on this day, 

whenever the bell rings, the whole school will drop everything and read.  

 

ESCAPE ROOM: 

Monday 27th February – Y6 

Tuesday 28th February – Y5/Y4 

Wednesday 1st March – Y3 

Children will take part in a book themed escape room. Can they crack all the clues and 

break their class out of the hall?  

 

GREAT BRITISH BAKE OFF: 

Homework to be set on Monday 20th February 

You will see all the guidance on Google Classroom. 

 

DESIGN A NATIONAL BOOK TOKEN: 

Homework to be set on Monday 27th February.  

All the information will come home on the form with your child(ren). 

https://forms.gle/wmo9rjxbBHZEbyyb9


  

 

 

COSY BOOK BUDDIES: 

Friday 3rd March  

Please make sure your child brings in their favourite ‘cosy’ item: a teddy, a cushion, a blanket 

(please make sure it fits in a plastic bag that can hang on their peg). We will join the lower 

key stage with the upper key stage for some paired reading. Children may come into school 

wearing their pyjamas/onesies. If they have PE on this day, please send them to school with 

their PE kit/trainers in a named bag. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY VOUCHERS: 

During the week, your child(ren) will receive a token to swap for one of several World Book 

Day books at participating shops. They are single use and can also be used to take £1 off any 

book or audiobook priced at £2.99 or more in retail shops. (Please note that these can’t be 

used at the Book Fair.) 

 

POETRY AND BOOK CHARACTER COMPETITION: 

Monday 6th March 2023 

You received a separate letter about this on Wednesday 1st February 2023, please note 

the change to Y4’s performance time to allow them to return from swimming lessons. 

 

Y6:  9.20am – 10.20am  

Y4: 11.00am – 12.00pm      

Y3:  1.20pm -   2.20pm            

Y5:  2.25pm –   3.25pm 

 

 

Thank you for supporting a love of reading!  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Mrs Shabankareh-Smith                                                                                                                                              

English Lead 


